P2 Hensall
CO-OP

E.STATEMENTS
ARE HERE!

LET'S MAKE THE CHANGE TOGETHER!

Effective August 1t 2020, after seeing the effects

of COVID-19 and the need to continue our essential
services to our members, Hensall Co-op is going
paperless. Electronic statements will give you

access to your account information 24-hours a

day, save time, reduce clutter and help the
environment. Therefore, we will no longer
be mailing paper statements as part
of our ongoing efforts to improve
sustainability.

If we do not already have
your e-mail address, please
contact our Accounts Receivable
team at AR@hdc.on.ca or call us at
519.262.3511 or 1.800.265.5190
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